                                                         Twin Oaks School
                                                          April 4, 2007

              Dear Mrs. Salata,

               I would like to tell you that I really enjoyed your book Mice at Centre Ice. It was very interesting to read and from this book I learned much more about hockey. My favorite part was when Benny, Penny and Figaro went to steal the Cheddar Cup. Every fourth grader for many years read your book Mice at Centre Ice and for many years we [image: image1.wmf]play a hockey game at Twin Oaks School. Grade fours are the mice and teachers are the rats, only too bad because this year the rats won the Cheddar Cup. We, the mice, were very disappointed. I hope you come and visit our school one day.
                                                     Sincerely your fan,
                                                   Meggie                                                                         

